
January 21, 2014 

 

CI Lisa McCarthy received and email from a student in regards to a Mariner’s Compass class she 

taught at Compass Point Quilts in East Kingston, New Hampshire.  

 

“Good morning Lisa, thank you for the follow up instructions, for those of us that 

cannot remember their names at certain moments during the day.  Also, just wanted to 

let you know that I find you to be an extremely good teacher that is always well 

prepared, patient, and so very willing to repeat, repeat, repeat, and remember this is 

coming from (almost) a professional student,  I have taken classes from over 60 quilt 

teachers,  you’re up there in the top 5 lady, thank you. 

See you on the 31st.”   

 


